
THE WOLF RUN RETURNS 4th & 5th SEPTEMBER 2021 
  
  

 
  

  

  

The Wolf run is back, and Shipston Home Nursing are 
proud, once again to be the 

Charity partner for this brilliant wild running event. 

Click here to find out more. 

  

Two years have passed since the SHN Wolf pack “Team 
Quora” took on the mud in the 2019 Autumn Wolf Run at 
Offchurch Bury. Gemma our Head of Nursing Services is 
keen to enter a team again, so please let us know if you 

would like to join her, raising funds for the Charity! 
  
  



 
  

SHN 2019 Team 
  

Over the weekend Shipston Home Nursing support 
the event running the safety Key Drop. 

This is an all-day role, we need to be at the event by 
8.15am and are hopefully finished by 4.00pm. 

  

All your drinks and food are provided throughout 
the day. 

We will be provided with mask screens and 
sanitiser. 

Everyone involved will be asked to lateral flow the 
day before.  

  



If you would like to join our Team of Volunteers please 
contact Rebecca on 01608 674929 or email 

rebecca.mawle@shipstonhomenursing.co.uk 
  

  
  

Very Best wishes and many thanks for your ongoing support 

Rebecca 
  

  


